
 

Newsletter – 13th December 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Library – Change of Day  

Library day will change to Friday next term. Children who take their 30 

hour place Monday- Thursday, will change theirs on a Thursday.  

 

Christmas Concert – N2 children 

Please remember to bring your ticket with you. These will be collected at the 

door, and used for our raffle. Times 11.15 am and 2:30pm, Thursday19th Dec. 

No filming or photographs please. 

Your child may wear a Christmas jumper/non-uniform 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Christmas Party- N1 children- Thursday 19th  
 

Please make sure you have completed and returned the slip to let us know 

whether or not you will be bringing your child to the party at Petite Street. 

Please note, there will be no normal nursery sessions after Wednesday 18th 

December for N1 children. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Nativity Puppet Show 
 

All the children will be a watching a Christmas nativity puppet show during 

their session on Wednesday 18th December, performed by St Nicholas 

church.  

 

A Fond Farewell 

Mrs Hopson will be leaving nursery at the end of term, after having worked 

here for over 30 years! She has made a huge contribution to Langley Moor 

Nursery, and will be remembered very fondly by many generations of 

children and their families. We wish her every success in the next chapter of 

her life. Mrs Johnson will take over the Rabbit group.  

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

December 

Last day N1 – Thursday 19th (at 

Petite Street) 

Last day N2 – Friday 20th – Party 

day                              

 

   January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

Term) 

 

 

After School Club 

 

In January our after school club 

will now close at 4pm. The 

charge for this is £6.  Please book 

through the school office.  
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